
MHWG June 6th, 2016, 8:00 PM 

Present: Michael D, Michael C, Florencia, Larry, 

Item 1 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, Sandra advised she was delayed in providing the 

information necessary for the MHWG to begin its review and assessment of city 

policies, practices and materials.  Michael D to follow-up so information is available prior 

to July meeting.  

Item 2 

Michael D spoke to an HR consultant with significant experience in Mental Health.  She 

provided information on available training through CMHA that could be beneficial to the 

city and may become part of final recommendations. 

http://www.cmha.bc.ca/how-we-can-help/workplace/training 
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